
Sign up for TIGER TANK >

Wednesday, Feb. 1 | 12:30 – 1:30 PM | 

Tuesday, Feb. 7 | 4:30 – 5:30 PM | 

Wednesday, Feb. 8 | 1:30 – 2:30 PM | 

Do you have cool ideas for a new business,
either general or music-related? We’re
ready to help turn your dreams into reality.
The Crews Center for Entrepreneurship, in
partnership with the Rudi E. Scheidt School
of Music, is launching the TIGER TANK pitch
competition on Thursday, Feb. 16 from 
5:30 – 7:30 PM in the Music Building. By
participating, you will have a chance to
compete and win a share of the $10,000
prize pool.
 
The Crews Center is also hosting jam
sessions in preparation for the Feb. 16
event. Details for the forthcoming sessions
are below: 

       MU 2113

       Crews Center

       MU 2113

Click the button below to learn more and
sign up for this awesome opportunity! You
can also email crews@memphis.edu for
more information.

Calling all aspiring entrepreneurs
to check out TIGER TANK

The Center for Professional Career
Development (CPCD) will be hosting its spring
Internship and Career Fair on Thursday, Feb.
16 from 2:30 – 5 PM. The event will be
located in the FCBE building on both the 1st
floor lobby and 2nd floor. FCBE students, do
not miss this exclusive opportunity to
connect with dozens of future employers
who are looking for new Tiger Talent! You
must have an approved resume to register
and attend. Please reach out to the CPCD
office at professional@memphis.edu to get
started! Once your resume is approved, you
can register in FIN. Professional dress 
is required.

Mark your calendars for the CPCD
Internship & Career Fair Thursday,
Feb. 16

February 2023

Stay connected through social @uofmfogelman

Greetings FCBE family! We are thrilled to
reinstate the Fogelman Flash. This is the
official e-newsletter of the college. Our goal
is to keep you more frequently informed
about the exciting events, programs and
news of the college. Please be on the look-
out for forthcoming editions, as they will
contain important information regarding
events, publications, awards, student
profiles, etc. If you have a news-worthy item
that you would like featured, please feel
free to share with our Marketing &
Communications staff 
at fcbe_mktgcomm@memphis.edu.

Cheers!

Dr. Gregory Boller | Interim Dean, FCBE

Message from the Dean

Our college is delighted to announce that
Dr. Kathy Tuberville is helming a
reimagined and greatly expanded
leadership program for women in
leadership. Programming for business
professionals, students, faculty and
university staff will feature innovative
leadership training, mentorship and
professional development. For more
information and dates for upcoming
events, check the Fogelman Women in
Leadership website or email Dr. Tuberville
at K.Tuberville@memphis.edu.

Announcing Dr. Kathy Tuberville as
the new director of Fogelman
Women in Leadership Programs

Dr. Kathy Tuberville
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